

D.

Our presidential campaign may have ended but our conservative message carries on.

Unfortunately so does the unavoidable campaign debt that we incurred in the final weeks of our "Scott Walker for America" campaign.

Your \$10, \$25, \$40, \$100, \$250, or more contribution will help us retire this debt so we can look ahead to the future unencumbered and wholly focused on the next campaign.

My favorite memories from the campaign trail were the times I chatted with voters over a cup of coffee. Whether at a coffee shop, diner, or in someone's kitchen, those small, quiet moments enabled me to really connect with the American people.

So, in honor of those special memories, we will send everyone who contributes \$40 or more to retire our presidential campaign debt an exclusive coffee mug for a limited time.

>>CLICK HERE TO GET YOUR MUG<<



Whether you drink coffee, tea, or something else, this sturdy and attractive mug will remind you of our shared conservative principles ... and the important fight we are still fighting.

Our conservative reforms continue to move Wisconsin forward and our successes are irrefutable. The Wisconsin comeback is real but the Washington-based liberal special interests and the Big Government Labor Bosses continue to attack and distort the facts. What's worse, they are downright gleeful about our "Scott Walker for America" campaign debt.

Their vengeance knows no depths ... and I hope your generosity doesn't either. You are one of our top conservative supporters and our entire family will be forever grateful for your help.

To get your mug and help pay down our lingering campaign debt, please contribute \$40 or more right now.

Thank you!

Scott Walker

CONTRIBUTE